
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 1:08:52 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-14-17 10:49 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Edward Bennett

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
RE: EB-2017-0079. We oppose the proposed rate increase.  The current rates and the unreliable quality
of power and outages that become a power quality problem, cost us thousands of dollars in equipment
damage annually.  We may have to close our doors because of the existing costs, and unacceptable
delivery of hydro.  We cannot pay more. We would like the OEB to set up a system to provide rebates
to companies which do not receive reliable hydro.
EMB,  President

-- Attachment --
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